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Dear Families of Father Andrew White School,

There are so many wonderful activities that we had this past week: "Pigging out” for Destination
Imagination Day, a Band and Chorus Performance and our Athletic Awards Banquet!
Showcasing our student’s talents shows the importance of developing well rounded students.
All of these activities develop creativity, the importance of hard work and perseverance,
teamwork, allowing others an opportunity to have the spotlight, the understanding that each
person has a role in ensuring the success of the entire team and the development of
organizational skills.

We want to recognize all of our adult volunteers who help and assist with all of these activities.
The children are the beneficiaries of their wisdom, time and sharing of talents. In a special way,
| would like to thank our Athletic Director, Mrs. Katy Burfield for the tremendous amount of time
she has given to our students. The coordination of activities, coaches, fundraising, parent
communication and scheduling takes countless hours and she displays such professionalism
and positivity. We applaud and appreciate Mrs. Burfield for creating so many opportunities for
our children!

Please continue to enjoy the fun moments of each day with your children!
Sincerely,

Janet Szoch
Principal



